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Newsletter Mar to Jun 2021 

 

 

In this issue… 
➢ Resignation of the Exco 
➢ EGM on 9 April 2021 
➢ Formation of a Caretaker Committee 
➢ May and June monthly lunches 

 
Resignation of the Exco 
As reported the previous newsletter, the Vice President Ms Doreen Cheung 
resigned in February. In March, all the other member for Executive Committee also 
resigned. 
 
EGM on 9 April 2021 
An EGM was convened upon the written request or agreement by 30 voting 
members to discuss the way forward following the resignation of the Exco. The 
EGM was held on 9 April 2021 in the Somervell Presbyterian Church with 28 voting 
members attended in person and 13 voting members represented by proxy. 
 
Caretaker Committee 
In the EGM a Caretaker Committee of five members was appointed to attend to the 
essential tasks of the Association until the AGM in August. The members of the 
Caretaker Committee are Anthony Ma, Flora Chan, Meggan Lam, Katharine Li and 
Lora Young; Anthony was subsequently appointed as the convenor. 
 
Monthly lunches 
While no functions are planned by the Caretaker Committee, the monthly lunches 
will continue. 
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Monthly lunch on 1 May 2021 

 

  

 

 
 
The firstly monthly lunch after the 
EGM was attended by a record 
number of 26 members. It was a 
happy gathering of the members 
and their families. 
 

 
 

 
 
The table kept being 
extended but was still 
unable to accommodate all 
the attendees. Some of 
them had to move to a 
separate table. 
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Monthly lunch on 5 June 2021 

 

  

  
 

 

21 people attended the lunch in June, with the warmth from our 
friendship we did not feel like we were in winter already. 
  
 

 

 

Upcoming activities 

 

 

Monthly Lunches are held on the first Saturday of each month at the 
Remuera Golf Club, 120 Abbotts Way, Remuera. 
 
The next lunches will be held on 3 July 2021 and 7 August 2021 at 
12.30 pm. No registration is required. 
 
The AGM is scheduled for Sunday 15 August 2021 at 12 noon at the 
Remuera Golf Club. 
 
Members are encouraged to contact the Caretaker Committee with 
comments and suggestions on the future of the Association. 

 

  
 

Directory 

Email:   hkuaanz@gmail.com 

Website:   www.hkuaanz.com 

FaceBook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/1805938 29243870/  
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